
June 2010 

 

To Members of Staff of St Rafael’s Hospital in Krakow, Poland 

 

Dear All 

I would like to thank very much all the medical, technical, and support 
staff at the hospital who have assisted me during my stay. 

To me, the standards achieved here appear to be exemplary and a credit 
to all those involved. 

I am convinced that I had received a better quality of service and 
attention than I might ever have achieved in the United Kingdom. 

Of course, I do not wish to have to return to your hospital for any reason 

but if I am in need of hospitalisation in the future I would have no 
hesitation in deciding to come here.  

Additionally, I will be suggesting to any of my friends and acquaintances 
in the UK that they should certainly consider coming to this hospital for 
treatment if they are not satisfied with the timing or standards of service 

they are receiving from a UK hospital. 

With sincerest thanks, 

Colin Walker 

Godalming, Surrey 
 


